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Bylaws Committee Report 

 
 
I met virtually with Cynthia Reynolds, HSLI President, to discuss potential bylaws changes to the 
Treasurer’s Duties that may be necessitated by the tax-exempt/NFP status applications that are 
in the investigational stage. We determined that it is much too early at this point to know what 
changes will need to be made, so that portion of the HSLI Bylaws will remain the same for now.  
 
I will continue to review the bylaws and bring any needed revisions to the Board at the next 
meeting.  
 
No action items at this time.   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Molly Horio, Chair of the Bylaws Committee 
 


